
   
Morning Worship 

February 25, 2024 
 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

 He Knows My Name 

 Your Great Name 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

 John 15:12-17 

Songs of Praise 

I Can Only Imagine 

Revelation Song 

Message – Pastor Zach Dudenhofer 

Cultivating the Skills of Christ-like Friendship 

Various 

Song of Praise 

How Great Is Our God/Breathe 



Today 9:00a Sunday School 

 10:30a Worship Service 

  Growth Groups, Various Times 
 

Wed. 7:00 Prayer Meeting, Youth Group, Bible Club 
 

Sat. 9:00a Men of God Conference @ Calvary Baptist 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week at Grace 
Sunday School: 168 AM Worship: 289 

Growth Groups: 64 Wednesday: 98 

Offering    

General: $9,558 Paris & Costa Rica: $550 

  
 

 

 

Children’s Care 
AM Infant:  Amber King, Marissa Smith, Gracie Gaertner 

AM Toddler: Daniel & Ashley Boy 

Children’s Church: Mark & Patty Hunt, Kari Gantz 

Child Check-in:  Peggy Hormann 

Overflow: Lilly Gaertner, Sarah Heater 

Wednesday:     Lori Marr, Amy McGill, Peggy Yoder 

Next Week: Peggy Hormann, Evie McGill, Lindsay Spiers, Kimmy Tomlin, 

April Wilson, Deb Brunner, Kristen Brunner, Kole Gantz, Susan Karg 

(Overflow: Camille Branham, Mary Ann McGill) 
  

Online Giving 
Scan the QR code or 
visit our Giving page 
at gcwl.church/give 

Find Us on Social Media 

         
@GraceChapelWL 

Media Opt-Out Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish to be 

included in church photos/videos. 



Baby Shower – For Christie Prater, Saturday, April 6th, 12:00-2:00 here at Grace 
Chapel. John and Christie are registered at babylist.com.  

Baptism Service – Sunday, April 14th, followed by a fellowship meal. 

Bridal Showers – Carolyn Dunn, March 21st at 7:00 here at GC. Carolyn and 
Caleb are registered on Amazon. Monetary gifts can be given to Debby Wilson 
or Christie Prater. Card shower for Abby Jenkins: Cards and gift cards can be 
given to Kristy Gantz or Amy LeCrone by March 31st. Abby and Xavier are 
registered at Walmart. Naomi McGill, May 2nd at 7:00, here at GC. 

Camp Scholarships – The deacons are providing scholarships to several church 
camps this year (Bair Lake, Camp Union, Marmon Valley, Scioto Hills) for any 
child or teen who attends Grace Chapel regularly. Forms are available in the 
office. Register now to get the best rate! 

Catechism, Week 20 – Q: How did the first human come to be? A: God created 
the first man, Adam, out of dust and breathed life into him. Genesis 2:7 

Church Game Night – Friday, March 15th, 7:00-10:00 for all ages! Bring a snack 
to share. There will be games provided, but feel free to bring your favorite.  

Easter:  

• Good Friday Service: March 29th at 7:00.  
• Easter Sunday: March 31st | No Sunday School, Worship Service at 

10:30. Breakfast from 8:30-10:00. Pictures behind the Red Shed: 8-
8:30, 9:30-10:15, or after the service-12:30. Sign up for the breakfast 
in the foyer. 

Meal Signups – See the bulletin board to see how you can serve! 

Missions – Ken Luse (Romania) is looking for people willing to visit during the 
International Foods Festival in April. See Matt Young or Mark Hunt if you’d like 
more information. 

Spring Bible Conference – Friday, May 3rd – Sunday, May 5th with missionary 
Jim Panaggio. Details are coming soon! 

Spring Quarter – Sunday, March 3rd – Sunday, May 26th. In addition to the 
classes listed in the pamphlet, Shawn Tomlin’s class will continue for a partial 
quarter in Room 110. 

Youth Group – Broomball is coming up on Saturday, March 23rd @ 2:00. 

This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries: 
25 – Rita Edwards 

26 – Sarah Heater, Marion Schurter, Matt & Julie Yoder 

27 – Clara McGill 

28 – Everleigh Horton 

29 – Daniel & Jenny Jackson 

  



Our Heart: Christ Above All 

Our church is driven by one great desire: to magnify and exalt Jesus Christ 

above all through our actions, ambitions, and affections. We long as a faith 

family to simply introduce people to Jesus; for we’ve discovered that to know 

Him is to love Him, and to love Him is to serve Him. 
 

Our Spirit: A Place of Grace 

We strive at Grace Chapel to be a place of grace - where everyone can come to 

know, grow in, and go out with the grace that is offered in Christ Jesus. In 

everything we do, we aim to unleash the Word, Throne, and Fellowship of 

Grace into others’ lives, so that we might make and mature disciples of Jesus 

Christ. 
 

Our Body: A Family of Faith 

Our church body truly is a family: we are a vibrant and rapidly growing multi-

generational church that is diverse in ages, backgrounds, and occupations, and 

united in the faith, love, and hope that is in Christ Jesus. We love, laugh, cry 

with and care for each other. And we seek to encourage one another daily in 

our walks with Christ so that others might know that we are His disciples. 
 

We pray that you will taste a glimpse of the grace and love of Jesus while with 

us today! 

Zach Dudenhofer, Sr. Pastor  (937) 622-4177 zach@gracechapelwl.org 

Brice Henry, Worship Coordinator brice@gracechapelwl.org  

Roxanne Hillard & Dixie Raney, Custodians custodians@gracechapelwl.org  

Rick Hixson, Maintenance rick@gracechapelwl.org 

Susan Karg, Children’s & Women’s Ministries susan@gracechapelwl.org 

Jacinta Miller, Administrative Assistant jaci@gracechapelwl.org 

Colby Reese, Pastoral Assistant colby@gracechapelwl.org 

Laura Strickland, Administrative Assistant laura@gracechapelwl.org 

Julie Yoder, Treasurer julie@gracechapelwl.org 

Lance Yoder, Tech Director lance@gracechapelwl.org 

Office Hours 

Pastor Zach: M-Th, 9:00-3:00 | Office: M-F: 8:00 - 3:00 

500 Linden St., West Liberty | 937-465-3736 

gracechapelwl.org | office@gracechapelwl.org 
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